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Sertoma Duck Race – Go to 

topekaduckrace.org to find our team, 

Mater Dei Child Care Center all set up  

and ready to receive adoptions of ducks. 

We receive 50% back from each adoption. 

It is Sept. 19, Lake Shawnee.  You will be 

entered into a drawing of local gifts as 

well as a national drawing of 1 million 

dollars.  Play the game and help our  

center!  Thanks. 

 

Summer Camp for School-aged Kids -   

Camp started already, but we have room 

for a few more.  Camp hours are 8AM-

5:30PM.  Fee is $150 weekly.  See 

Margaret to sign up. 

  

NOTICE OF FEE CHANGE – Starting 

July 1, the late fee will increase to $15 

weekly for those paying tuition after 

closing on Tuesdays.  Please meet the 

deadline of 5:30PM on Tuesdays. 

 

Time of Closing:  We have been closing 

the center at 5:30PM since the virus 

started in March.  We are saving money.  

If you are running late, call the teacher 

and be prepared to pay her $1 per minute 

per child over 5:30PM. 

 

Board Meeting – We will meet upstairs on 

July 16, 5:15PM.  We will join the school 

when they make trash bag sales in August.  

In October we will sell Usborne greeting 

cards.  Have 2 rolls of yellow bags for sale 

in office.  Other parents are welcome to 

come.  Thank you for participating. 
 

July Birthdays –  Alannah Leakey, 6th;  

Gifts are in the office. 
 

Vroom.org -  Your child learns best from 

what you say and do, so read everything 

you can out loud.  Read signs outside, 

recipes, or ads in a magazine.  Be sure to 

point!  Do they imitate any of your words 

or sounds?  Do they point, too?  Go back 

and forth with them, pointing and reading 

out loud. 

 

July 4th Holiday -  We will be closed July 

3, Friday, in observance of Independence 

Day.  Our parade will be on July 2, 10AM.  

School agers may bring a decorated bike 

to ride in parade.  Wear your red, white, 

blue!  Be safe and have a happy weekend! 
 

Continue washing your 

child’s hands.  TY  
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